
I am in strong opposition to this bill, it is discrimination towards one type of Boat. You’re taxing the boats that you’re trying to restrict 
from the river. You will not be getting the tax because no one will be buying the boats. States that have excise tax or 1% or lower. 
And it’s on all things not just one type of vehicle or vessel.. This Bill Makes absolutely no sense.. and very unfair!! 


